
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Merry Christmas  

Happy Hanukkah  

  

  

With everyone so busy with the Holidays right around the 

corner, here is a reminder for our last meeting of 2022. 

  

TVSC MEETING. MONDAY, DECEMBER 19 

Doors open 5:15 

Meeting 6:15 

  

Entertainment provided by  

Pat Atkinson 

  

 

Birthday Celebration  

For October, November, December Birthdays 



 

================= 

  

Stop by our day trip table to check out the many trips 

available to all our members.  

See Tom Berkeridge for more information 

================= 

  

I will be out of town so VP Art Schaeffer will be in charge of 

the meeting  

  

Happy New Year !!! 

  

Mary Ann Bale, President   

 

 

   



  

 

 

Log on to view more events and options at The Villages Singles Club.  

 

 

https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=f4894a2e47&e=6c6a56fea8

